
 
HUNTINGTON HOA 

MINUTES 
April 25th 2017 4:00 

  

Board members:  Elaine Burzin, Helene Laby, Diane Sawicki, Shelly Wortman, Randy Sushko 

 Manager: Lori Frezer 

 Homeowners:  Ed Marder 

 Comments from Homeowners:   

 Possible pool vendor for pool umbrellas. 

 Call to order:  4:05 p.m. 

 Acceptance of Minutes:  All approved 

 Financial Report:  Randy Sushko 

 End of Year 2016 Financials and March financials were reported and accepted at the March HOA board 

meeting.   

 Home Sales: None reported 

 Landscaping: Diane Lead landscaper, Ray, left LA landscaping- Joseph is the new lead landscaper.  Palms 

at 4570 will be trimmed.  Carrot tree removal on homes where the trees rub against the houses. 

 Pool: Shelly Umbrellas:  Still investigating best solutions for pricing and purchase.  Ed Marder will be 

helping. 

 WCA Report: Diane  Security?  Back of homes.  Lawn between Hazleton Lane and cart path from 

Grasmere to Huntington monument needs major attention. 

 WCA Presidents council did not meet. (Elaine) 

Good and Welfare: Shelly None reported  

Legal issues:  Elaine None reported 

Managers’ Report: Lori All good 

Adjournment: 4:55 pm 

Respectfully submitted by Randy Sushko 

  

Next meeting dates: 5/23, 6/27, 7/18 


